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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
World Book Day takes place on Thursday 2nd March 2017. 
Your child is encouraged to dress up as their favourite book 
character and will be taking part in story based activities 
throughout the day.  
 

World Book Day celebrates the joy and value of books and 
reading, especially for children. To help them get started on 
their reading journey, every child receives a £1 World Book 
Day token that can either be exchanged for one of TEN special 
World Book Day Books or used to get £1 off any book costing 
£2.99 or more. These tokens can only be exchanged at 
participating retailers, such as Waterstones. You can find out 
more about the books at www.worldbookday.com/books. 
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